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Mr. Wm. H. Regan, Jr., Chief
Environmental Projects Branch 2
Division of Site Safety and

Environmental Analysis
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 205S5

_

Dear Mr. Regan:

This is in response to a letter from your office dated 12 April 1979
which requested review and comments on the Environmental Data State-
ment for the Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station Units 4 and 5,

Arizona Public Service Company, et. al.Project Applicant:

The proposed plan does not conflict with existing or authorized plans
We have no comments on the environmentalof the Corps of Engineers.

data statement for the proposed action.

As consultants to the Maricopa Association of Governments in prepara-
tion of their Section 208 water facility management plans for the
metropolitan area of Phoenix, we are vitally interested in your plans
for the use of reclaimed wastewater for the cooling of Units 4 and S.
We would like to receive all information which you release for public
review pertaining to that subject.

Thank you for the opportunity to review and comment on this statement.
Sincerely yo ,s,
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NORMAN AFNO
Chief, Engineering Divisionj
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